
Minutes of Special Session, October 13, 2013

The Town Council of the Town of Warren met Tuesday, October 22 in the Council Meeting 
Room, Assembly Hall,132 N Wayne Street, in accordance with rules of Council and applicable 
law.

Those present were:  Town Council, Barb Trosper, Ethan Stivers, Tracey Brown, Julia 
Glessner; Clerk-Treasurer, Marilyn Morrison.

President Glessner called the meeting to order at 3:18 pm.
Following review of wage information, by consensus, a raise in wages for 2014 for all full 

time employees was set at .60 (sixty) per hour.  No other changes were made in the wage and 
benefit ordinances for 2014.  Discussion was held on 

Determined by consensus was that Ben’s Lawn Care be contacted regarding sodding of a 
vacant lot and landscaping of the same area.  Glessner will work with the company on selection 
of shrubs.

Submitted                                                                  Clerk-
                Marilyn Morrison                               Treasurer
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